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Our congregation started meeting in the sanctuary on July 11, 2021 with a hybrid service 

for those who wish to continue zooming.  The windows are open as well as the doors 

from the sanctuary to the lobby.  The air conditioning unit is turned off. 

 

A new humdifier was bought for the downstairs office. 

 

Committee Members:  Mary Derstein, Marvin Hall, Sam Yoder, Joel Weidner,  

Matthew Rooke and co-chairs Doug Yoder and Gloria Horst Rosenberger   

 

 


